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Policy on Volunteer Appreciation Gifts

The Duke Alumni Association is so grateful for our volunteers and throughout the year finds various ways of
showing our appreciation. It is our goal to treat our volunteers with respect and consideration. As a regional
volunteer we do not expect you to purchase any gifts on your own and therefore if you chose to we are
unable to reimburse you. If you are interested in showing appreciation to a keynote speaker or someone
rotating off the board (as an example), we have a limited amount of designated gifts and you must work with
your regional director in order to get access to them.

Please note that often times the most personal and thoughtful gesture is a handwritten thank you note.
Thank you notes provide the opportunity for you to personally acknowledge someone and uniquely
recognizes their efforts.



